AMBASSADE
DE FRANCE

AU KENYA

ET EN SOMALIE
Liperté

Lgalité

Frateraitd

The Ambassador
Nairobi, 21t June 2022

RE: Handover of a Quality Certification in French as a Foreign Language to Braeburn
Mombasa International School, member of FLAAP school network, on the 10 June 2022

Following the successful ceremony that happened on the 10" June 2022 in presence of Mr. Cyril
Gerardon, Head of cooperation and cultural affairs service at the French Embassy in Kenya, |
have the pleasure to write you this letter to congratulate you on the handover of the

Quality Certification in French as a Foreign Language

This label rewards your commitment for the promotion of the French language in Kenya, the
involvement of your two French teachers, and the great performances of your students to national
and international examinations. You are one of the most dynamic schools within French Language
As A Priority (FLAAP) network and | warmly thank you. The French Embassy is looking forward
to further cooperation projects with your school and encourage you to strengthen your efforts for
French level certifications (DELF/DALF examinations) for teachers and students.

My best wishes on your path of excellence.

Yours faithfully,

Yhto A

Aline KUSTER-MENAGER

Braeburn Mombasa International School
Mr. lan STAMP, Headteacher
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